
Thank you from the Editors

The Victorian Naturalist could not be published, and would not be successful without the enor-

mous amount of time and effort given voluntarily by a large number of people who work behind

the scenes.

As always, we particularly thank our authors, who provided us with excellent material for

publication.

One of the most important
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the following people who refereed manuscripts that were published

Linden Gillbank

Jamie Harris

Wayne Longmore
Richard Loyn
Paul McDonald
Peter Menkhorst

Janette Norman
Ken Walker
Rob Wallis

Mike Weston
Desley Whisson

The Victorian Naturalist publishes articles for a

team of dedicated proofreaders who help with

articles. Our thanks in this regard go to:

Lucy Bastecky Ken Green

Arthur Carew Pat Grey

Chantal Carrigan Murray Haby
Leon Costermans Virgil Hubregtse
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wide and varied audience. We
the readability and expression
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Sincere thanks go to our book reviewers for 2009 who provided interesting and insightful

comments on a wide range of books and other materials:

Mark Antos

Angus Martin

Melanie Archer

Martin O’Brien

EmmaCarlos

Roger Pierson

Rohan Clarke

Gary Presland

Leon Costermans

Michael Snedic

Cecily Falkingham

Rob Wallis
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On the production side, thank you to:

Ken Bell, who prepares the annual index,

Virgil Hubregtse for editorial assistance,

Helen McNally and Hali Ferguson for printing the mailing labels,

Dorothy Mahler for administrative assistance, and

Printers, BPA Print Group, especially TomMarkovski.

Erratum
Wehave been advised by Dr Michael Braby that the name Trapezites genevieveae, which was given

for the butterfly featured on the back cover of The Victorian Naturalist 126(6), December 2009, is

incorrect. It should be a hesperine, probably Suniana sunias , which occurs along the eastern coast

(but not in Victoria). Another possibility is that it is Ocybadistes walkeri ,
another hesperine closely

allied to Suniana and which occurs in Victoria.


